
Minidoka County School District 

Food Service Report 
JUNE 2019 

 

Summer went by way too fast. It seems like we just started the summer programs 

and now we are getting ready for school to start up. Our numbers for July of 2019 

stayed close to the same as last year for the parks. We were not able to go to Paul 

housing this year because we did not have enough to run the program there. We 

started out the summer with enough help, but we had three people quit within 

the first two weeks. Last year we fed 769 at Paul housing and that is why our 

claim is lower. 

Summer school numbers were up by an average of 12 students per day.  

Our claim for the month of July was $36, 200.08 compared to last year’s claim of 

$38,633.67. The reason it is lower is because of not being able to go to Paul 

housing.  

There have been some repairs to the walk-in freezers and cooler that have taken 

place this summer. We have some issues with our new freezer box at the 

warehouse that we are trying to take care of. 

We will have two after-school snack programs with the Boys and Girls Club. We 

will also have programs at Rupert and Heyburn Elementary. 


